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In 1/2A this week we have be continuing our non-
fiction writing all about reindeer.  We’ve learnt that 
reindeer live in cold climates such as Russia and 
Alaska, they eat moss, ferns and berries and they’re 
covered in hair from their noses to their toes! 

In Maths we have been solving division problems 
and learning about 2D and 3D shapes.  We have 
been making up our own problems for equations 
such as 20 ÷ 5 = 4…ask us to tell you one! 

We completed an investigation to find out which 
materials were magnetic.  We found out that metals 
are magnetic, but aluminium isn’t. 

Some ‘Magic Pencils’ have flown into our classroom 
this week and changed our handwriting for the 
better.  It’s now even neater than some of the 
adults in school!  “The magic pencil makes me write 
my letters really tall!” – Dylan Whitfield. Many 
children have reached the ‘GOLD’ STAR’ this 
week…keep up the hard work 1/2A! 

In science this week 1K have been investigating 
using magnets! We discovered that magnets have a 
South Pole and a North Pole and that opposites 
attract! The children created their own hypothesis 
before testing out the magnets.  
 

Lola Griffiths “I think that the magnets will 
attract all things metal” 
 
Bobby Fisher “I think that the magnet will 
repel all things wooden”  

 
The children then went on to prove/disprove their 
own hypothesis with reasons why the magnets 
attracted or repelled certain materials.  
 
 

 
Congratulations to class 5/6RM who had 100% 
attendance last week. A fantastic start to 2019!  
 
The overall attendance was 97.4% which is above the 
national average. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Keep up to date with all of the 
exciting events and activities 
taking place over the coming 

weeks by following us on 
Twitter @ABCPschool. 

 
 


